[bookmark: _GoBack]Maggie Knier
Critical Incident Journal
Honors Council Meeting

I attended the Honors Student Council Meeting on October 20th, 2016. This was my first council meeting as the freshman class representative. The meeting started with introductions and pizza, and then moved on to a brief get-to-know-you game. Katelynn Malecha, the Honors Executive Board Student Council President, led the meeting and other class representatives and Honors students contributed to the discussion. The meeting was brief, but was efficient and well run. 


















Holding a position on the Honors Student Council has, and will continue to be, a great leadership learning experience. In the few short weeks that I have been freshman class representative, I have already improved my time management and communication skills due to the nature of the position. As a class representative, I am required to send out prompt communication and to communicate events and opportunities to my peers. This has helped me with my people skills and has been good practice for professional communication. In this position I am a voice for my class and have to be able to listen to the ideas of my fellow freshmen and vocalize them to the council. I appreciate this opportunity to practice both effective listening, and public speaking.







